
SEND Sports festival 

21.06.2023 

Well what a year it has been for sports at Billingshurst Primary School and 

years external events have come to close with one of our favourites - the 

SEND sports festival at The Weald. This year a group of children from Year 

Three to Five attended with their 1:1 adults and had a fabulous time.  

The activities they had chance to participate in ranged from table tennis, 

tennis and boules. From all the smiling faces and happy chattering, it is 

safe to say they had a great time. Thank you to Mrs Alford for organising 

the squad, Mrs Hammond, Mrs Sloan, Mrs Holder and Mrs Hulcoop for 

giving up their time to attend. 

Thank you to all those members of staff who have given their time to 

attend clubs and events this year – we could not do it without you. Look 

out next year for the new clubs timetable. 

Have a happy summer break. 

Miss Brown 

Subject lead for PE. 

 


